THE PARKING SPOT

THE UAA PARKING SERVICES NEWSLETTER

UAA PARKING GARAGES NEAREST ACCESSIBLE BUILDINGS



East Garage

- ConocoPhillips Integrated Science Building
- Administrative/ Humanities Building
- Fine Arts Building



Central Parking Garage

- Natural Sciences Building
- Social Science Building
- Consortium Library



Engineering Parking Garage

- Engineering and Computation BuildingNatural Sciences Building
- Social Science Building
- Consortium Library

How will snowfall impact my access to campus this year?

Snow removal services will be provided for all roadways, parking lots, and sidewalks. Only minor adjustments have been made to servicing three trails on and around campus. As a cost saving measure, it's important to know that snow removal services will primarily take place during regular business hours, so please be mindful of heavy and light-duty equipment operating on campus, and review the following access guidance from Parking Services and Facilities as we navigate through operational changes resulting from COVID-19.

- ADA accessible spaces in the above referenced priority lots will be cleared first.
- Parking Services and Facilities Services strongly encourage drivers to utilize parking garages during winter months, and particularly after snow events. All parking garages will remain open for the rest of the academic year; however, garage roofs will be closed for safety as weather conditions dictate.
- Trails along Providence Drive will receive normal snow removal service; however, the Goose Lake Trail, the Library Trail, and the Seawolf Sports Complex Trail will transition to winter use only.
- Campus access is restricted and limited to essential services and classes that are approved for face-to-face instruction. Buildings are locked and access is controlled through the Wolfcard access system or physical keys. Many UAA buildings have a Wolfcard access system. This allows employees and students to access these buildings with their Wolfcard.

A MESSAGE FROM THE PARKING DIRECTOR

Greetings and Farewell UAA, I wanted to reach out to those who have worked with Parking Services to make campus an accessible and desirable destination and thank you for your commitment to continuous improvement. As I reflect back on the past 12 years as the Parking Services Director, and my 19 years invested as a staff member and student on this campus, I am so appreciative of the positive changes that have occurred within UAA parking and I credit those staff, students, faculty, commuters, pedestrians, and campus visitors that helped guide our department toward efficiency and value. As I leave UAA at the end of November. I know campus is in capable hands to continue providing a place for students to make memories and transform into our future leaders. I wish you all the best!

- Glenna Muncy UAA Parking Services Director

Parking Notice

If you are required to be on campus please make sure that you are complying with social distancing. Please remain at least 6 feet apart from one another, keeping a mask on at all times. https://sites.google.com/alaska.edu/coronavirus/

UA is an AA/EO employer and educational institution and prohibits illegal discrimination against any individual: www.alaska.edu/nondiscrimination.





